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Diverse Interview Panels (B)
At the City Commision April 17, 2014 meeting, the EO Director recommended the establishment of racially
diverse interview panels and the Commission approved to establish diverse interview panels for supervisory
position interviews.

During the course of discussion at the January 15, 2015 City Commission meeting , the EO Director
recommended the use of the word "racial" when referring to interview panels.  The Commission requested the
EO Director re-send information regarding diverse interview panels.

On February 5, 2015 the City Commission recommended this item be brought up again for discussion at an
upcoming Commission meeting.

The City Commission:  1) hear an update on the initial recommendation by former EO Director and hear a
report on the practice and standard of other municipalities for the utilization of diverse interview panels; 2)
receive the recommendation to add back the word "racial" when referring to interview panels; and 3) take
action deemed appropriate.
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